Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

4-26-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 24

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 1, no. 24" (1974). Newsbulletin. 23. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/23

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Weekly News Bulletin

Vol. 1. No. 24

April 26, 1974

Editor's Note: Now that the Easter vacation is over the school year is quickly coming to an end. The next few weeks will entail the typing of papers, pre-registration for next semester and the taking of exams. Please, during this time, have all your information for the Bulletin in on Wednesday morning (8:30-10:00) prior to publication. Anyone holding meetings over the summer can publish this in the last edition of the Weekly News Bulletin. Thank you.

Cindy MacNeil

Dr. Burrell Named to Committee

Dr. William Burrell, Dean of the College, has been named to serve on the Rhode Island Department of Education Sub-Committee on Needs Assessment Evaluation in the areas of educational television and other telecommunication systems. Faculty members and students are invited to share any ideas they may have in the field with Dr. Burrell.

Graduate Record Examinations

The Graduate Record Examinations will be given on Saturday, April 27, 1974 in Room 228, O'Hare Academic Center. Candidates for the Aptitude Test should arrive at 8:30 a.m. Candidates for the Advanced Tests should arrive at 1:30 p.m. Please be sure to have your admission ticket and identification with you.

Christian Life Center and Speakers Committee

The Speakers Committee and the Christian Life Center are jointly sponsoring the Jung Series of Lectures. The second of these lectures entitled "Dream Symbolism & Jung" will be by Drs. Luther Martin and Stanley Yarian of the University of Vermont. The lecture, which includes a slide show, will be held on Tuesday, April 30, 1974 at 8:00 p.m. in the Twombly-Burden Room of O'Hare Academic Center. This presentation is free and open to the public.

Operation Research

The next meeting of Operation Research will take place on Tuesday, April 30, from 4:00-5:30 p.m. in the Reference Room of the Library.

Christian Life Center Meeting

The next meeting of the Christian Life Center will be on Monday, April 29, at 4:00 p.m. in Angelus Hall.

Rap Sessions

The next meeting of the Monday Group will be on April 29, from 3:00-4:30 p.m. in the Alumnae Lounge in Miley Hall. The subject for discussion will be Richard Nixon. Sister Ann Nelson and Dr. Morris have agreed to join us in our discussion of issues.

The next meeting of the Thursday Group will be on May 2 from 3:30-5:00 p.m. in the Alumnae Lounge in Miley Hall. The subject for discussion will be Euthanasia.

Faculty Meeting

The regular monthly Faculty Meeting will be held on May 1, 1974 at 3:00 p.m. in Room 260 of O'Hare Academic Center.

Fine Arts Film

The Fine Arts film for May 1st will be "Candy." The film will be shown at 8:00 p.m. in the O'Hare Academic Center at Salve Regina. Donation is \$1.00 and the showing is open to the public.

Providence Recorder Society

The Providence Recorder Society will perform on May 1st at 8:00 p.m. in Ochre Court, Salve Regina College. This should be another one of the Society's fine performances and well worth the \$3.00 admission charge.

SNEA to Hold Meeting

SNEA is sponsoring a wine and cheese social on May 1st in Ochre Court between 4:00 and 6:00 p.m. All Education and Special Education minors are invited to attend. For further information, please contact Jane Williams or Anne Quigley in Miley Hall.

Law Day

May 1st is National Law Day. The Newport County Bar Association and the Naval Law Center will have a luncheon in the State Dining Room at Ochre Court on this day to celebrate Law Day. Judge James C. Bulman of the Rhode Island Superior Court will be the speaker.

Meeting of Board of Regents

The Rhode Island Board of Regents will hold their regular meeting in the State Dining Room of Ochre Court, Salve Regina College from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 2nd.

Special Egg Hunt Held at Salve

On April 10th the students from the Pell School Special Education Class came to a lunch and Easter Egg Hunt at Salve. They were invited by the Sophomore Special Education class. Most of the Sophomores have been doing volunteer work at Pell School and took full advantage of the holiday to treat the class:

National Meeting for Special Education

The Council of Exceptional Children held their National Meeting in New York from April 16-20. Sister Marie Jeannine O'Brien and Sister Kathryn Mary Murphy of Salve Regina attended the conference to represent our Special Education Dept.

Scheduling Meeting

The Scheduling Committee will hold its final meeting to prepare the 1974-1975 special events schedule on Thursday, May 16th, at 9:00 a.m. in the Public Relations Office, Ochre Court.

Fathers' Council Spring Dinner Dance - May 4th

Last call for tickets for the Spring Dinner Dance. Contact the Public Relations Office for further information. Everyone is welcome.

NEASCUS Conference

Sister M. Marjorie Walsh will attend the annual conference of the New England Association for School, College and University Staffing on Wednesday, May 1 and Thursday, May 2, in Springfield. NEASCUS is the Professional Association for School Personnel Administrators and College Placement Officials.